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April 24, 2023 

 

Angela Calvillo, Clerk of the Board       

Board of Supervisors  

1 Dr. Carlton B. Goodlett Place, Room 244  

San Francisco, CA 94102-4689  

 

Dear Ms. Calvillo:  

 

Please find attached a proposed resolution for Board of Supervisors approval of an amendment to 

the agreement between the Department of Public Health and Richmond Area Multi-Services, Inc. 

in the amount of $31,570,886. 

 

This is a Behavioral Health Services contract. My understanding is that it will be referred 

to the new Homelessness and Behavioral Health Select Committee. This contract agreement 

requires Board of Supervisors approval under San Francisco Charter Section 9.118.   

 

The following is a list of accompanying documents: 

 

o Proposed Resolution; 

o Proposed Amendment; 

o Original Agreement; and Amendment 1 and Amendment 2 

o Resolution approving original agreement; 

o Form SFEC-126 for the Board of Supervisors. 

 

For questions on this matter, please contact Kelly Hiramoto at (415) 255-3492, 

kelly.hiramoto@sfdph.or, or in Ms. Hiramoto’s absence, me at (415) 255-3404, 

michelle.ruggels@sfdph.org.. 

 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Michelle Ruggels 

Director of the DPH Business Office 
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cc. Dr. Grant Colfax, Director of Health 

Greg Wagner, Chief Operating Officer 

Michelle Ruggels, Director, DPH Business Office 
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